
PARTNERS IN HEALTH 
Information Session  

 
Thursday, November 17, 2016 

1:00 – 1:50 pm  
Location:  R115 

RSVP:  SPH Handshake 
 

Partners in Health is a non-profit organization whose goal is to 
bring modern medical care to patients in the poorest areas of 

developing countries. They work in close partnership with local 
government officials and the world’s leading medical and academic 

institutions to build capacity and strengthen health systems.  
And they are committed to accompanying the people and 

communities served for the long term. 
 

Join PIH representatives (and SPH alumni!) to learn about the 
organization, its programs, and opportunities: 

 

Sarah Coleman, Mental Health Coordinator, SPH ‘15 
Leigh Forbush, Global Learning and Training Specialist, SPH ’15 

 
 
 

 

                          

Co-sponsored by the Career Services Office and Department of Global Health 

https://busph.joinhandshake.com/events/33627
http://www.pih.org/

